
Loyalist City Amateur Radio Club, Inc.
Saint John, N.B.

Founded in 1937

LOYALIST CITY AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MEETING

A meeting was held at New Brunswick Community College with a Zoom and in-person meeting of  LCARC 
 on third Tuesday, Oct 17, 2023 at 7:00 pm 

Members Attending:
Ivan Cunningham, VE9TIC Len Morgan, VE9MY Paul Leger, VE9NC
G Linda Friars, VE9GLF Jim Irvine, VE9WH Joe Woods, VE9JW
Doug Steeves, VE9TNT Peter Campbell, VE9PTR Hoyt Golding, VE9WHG

Zoom Attending: Russ Hemphill, VE9FI ,  Pat Hamphill, VE9DZ, Ian Benjamin VE9HB,
      Mike MacDonald, VE1ASE

New Member: Rick Teed, VE9RGT

Business:
 Motion to accept Minutes of  Sept 19, 2023 moved by Paul Leger,  seconded by Jim 

Irvine.  Motion carried.   

New Business: 

  Paul will send out email regarding whether to have a Christmas Dinner/Party.

 Len Morgan said that Peter Campbell can arrange a tour of the Red Head Mountain 
Coast Guard tower site.  Date to be announced.

 Paul announced we can go see a display in the Hampton History Museum with Jim 
Wade, VE9DH 

 Doug St. Onge gave a talk on Fox Hunting.  He suggests that you get a map of Rockwood Park for 
triangulation.  Transmitter will transmit 2-3 miles and has a flag on the spot but please leave it there for 
others to find.

Jim Irvine closed meeting at 7:45pm

_____________________________ _________________________________

G Linda Friars, VE9GLF, Secretary Paul Leger, VE9NC


